## **Public Administration Committee**

From:

Rainbow Gold Wilson

Sent:

Wednesday, 26 March 2014 11:38 PM

To:

**Public Administration Committee** 

Subject:

Protect the Helpless

Dear Ms Mesiti,

To The Committee Clerk and Members

I absolutely do not condone the practice of recreational animal shooting anywhere in Australia. Shooters can be given symbolic pictures in shooting galleries to vent their aggression and desire to kill helpless creatures smaller, in most cases, than themselves. In fact, shooters should not have real guns.

It is a fact that introduced animals are here now and we need to accommodate them and learn to live with them. There is enough supply for everyone.

Ancient farming practices say that farmers should leave a certain percentage of their yield at the perimeters of their property to feed nature's creatures and less fortunate people. Let us return to these principles.

All creatures create a symbiotic relationship with ourselves and by willfully destroying any one of them contributes in due course to our own destruction - as witness previous historical eradication of species, both human and animal.

May you be guided by a Higher Power in the making of your decision.

Sincerely Rainbow Gold Wilson

Sincerely,

Rainbow Gold Wilson